THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA



OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR LOS ANGELES 24, CALIFORNIA

June 18, 1963

Mr. and Mrs. Gregor Piatigorsky 400 South Bundy Drive Los Angeles 49, California

Dear Friends:

Judy and I deeply appreciate your invitation for cocktails to meet Tigran Petrosian on Monday, July 1.

Unfortunately, at that time we will both be in Cairo and must obviously decline. We do appreciate your thoughtfulness in thinking of us.

Hoping for an early crossing of our paths,

Franklin D. Murphy Chancellor